
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

           

 

           

              Welcome back, we hope you all had a lovely Easter break. Staff 

and Committee would like to thank you for helping to raise a fantastic 

£234 on the raffle, this money is going towards subsidising the cost any 

immediate adult(s) going on our trip to Chester Zoo. This term the 

children will be doing lots of Mathematics/Literacy work, to move them 

all forward in the EYFS. (Early Years Foundation Stage.) Especially the 

children moving onto Reception. 

 

 

 

 

               

Spinney-Pre School 

Newsletter 

15th April 2024 – 24th May 2024 

Facebook - SpinneyPreSchool 

Email – spinneypreschool@gmail.com 

Website – www.spinneypreschool.co.uk 

Please look on the above for information on what your child will be/have 

been doing on daily/weekly basis 

This terms topic is 

The Gruffalo 
The children will be learning this topic using various 

thinking maps. These maps stimulate the children’s minds 

and enable them to think their way through new 

information given and process their ideas. 

 

Trip to Delamere Forest (Gruffalo Trail) 

On Friday 24th May 2024, we will be taking the children to Delamere Forest to 

find the Gruffalo. 

 
                                                         

 
Snack/Parental fees 

 

Please can I remind you that all monies 

MUST be paid in full before on the given 

date. If you are finding this difficult, 

please see a member of staff to arrange 

a payment plan.  

Please remember to phone/What’s 

app or text Pre School’s phone 

and not staff’s personal phones as 

these are locked away during 

session time. This is to inform us 

if your child is going to be absent 

or they are getting picked up by 

someone else. 

Pre-Schools number is 

07752911987 


